M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT


MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON


BOARD MEMBERS
DATE:
MARCH 3. 2020
RE:                 AGREEMENT FOR CONSULTATION SERVICES        

BETWEEN THE BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS AND JEROME BOWLES - RENEWAL  
  The Boone County Schools is the largest diverse school district in the Commonwealth.  As such, it is important that we are intentional in our work to assure that all of our students are afforded the same opportunities to graduate career, college and life ready.   Systemic professional development focusing on inclusion, excellence, equity, cultural competency and culturally responsive teaching, in line with our strategic plan, is needed.  We are requesting the renewal of the agreement with Jerome Bowles as consultant to help facilitate the professional development.
I have attached the Agreement for your reference.

I recommend the board approve the Agreement, as presented
